
 

 

High Commission of India 
Singapore 

***** 
 

TENDER NOTICE 

 

            The High Commission of India invites quotations 

for undertaking the following works: - 

Description of works 

a) Removal of wall to wall carpet in one room and lay 

vinyl plank 

b) Replacement of the existing plywood partition. 

Interested companies may send their quotation in 

sealed covers to “Mr. Babu Paul, Head of Chancery, High 

Commission of India, Singapore 239702” on or before 23rd 

May 2016. Clarifications, if any, may be sought at 

telephone number 62382533. 

 


